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20th December 2023  
 
As we celebrate the birth of Jesus, may His light illuminate your path and His peace fill your heart. Wishing 
you a Christmas filled with heavenly blessings. 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you already know we finish for the Christmas break tomorrow at 3.20 with dance club running as normal and 
after school provision ending at 4.15.  
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.  
 
All of the children will come home with a Christmas gift tonight.  This is a book that we have purchased for every 
child in the school and we hope you enjoy sharing this over the holidays. 
 
Our performances this year have been extremely well attended as was the Christmas craft morning yesterday. 
Thank you all who took the time to attend and I hope you can cherish the memories and the items made for 
years to come.  
 
As a reminder the choir are singing at St Mary’s church at 6pm tonight with myself and Mr Derbyshire. All our 
children and families are very welcome to join us, with seasonal refreshments in the church hall after the 
service.  
 
We have also been invited to attend the Sunday service on Sunday 7th January 2024 at 10.30am when Bishop 
Mark will be joining the congregation.   
 
School reopens on Monday 8th January at 8.40 and I look forward to welcoming you all back then. 
 
With the warmest wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Faryniarz 
 
 
May God bless this Christmas and always. May you be comforted by His presence in your life, and always 
follow His guiding light. Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful year to come. 
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